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Nursery & Reception Visits to Roker Beach & Park on 14" or 24" June

This term, Reception and Nursery children will be going on a visit to Roker Beach & Park.
Please read the information in the table below about what children will need on the day.

Class & Date

*Mr Osmond’s Reception Class & Specific Nursery Children -
Monay 14 June

*Miss Martin’s Reception Class & Specific Nursery Children —
Thursday 24 June

Time/Duration

Leaving School at 9.30 am; Pupils will be back in school for the
end of the school day — please note if the bus is late we will
update parents via Twitter/text message.

Venue

Roker Beach & Park

Packed lunch required?

Packed lunches will be required for all children — please note we
are a nut free school. Children will also need to take plenty of
fluids, and will need a backpack to carry them in.

Clothing to be worn

Children are asked to wear old jogging bottoms or shorts and
trainers. They will also need a towel. Children will also need to
take a rain coat as they will be outside and will need sun hats and
will need to have sunscreen on before they come into school.
Children will be given a high vis waistcoat for the trip.

COVID-19 Information

Your child will not be able to attend the session if they, or anyone
else in their household, are displaying symptoms of COVID-19.

If children begin to exhibit symptoms during the trip, you will be
contacted to collect them and will not be able to come back into
school unless they have received a negative result from a PCR
test centre.

Cost

£8.00

Volunteers

Anyone who has volunteered to accompany us, please meet us at
the front of Roker Park on Whitburn Road at 10.15 am (there is
street parking available around Roker Park, as well as a car park
on Marine Walk about a 10 minute walk away). Please make sure
you have done a Lateral Flow Test beforehand and have had a
negative result.

If you have volunteered to come on the trip but are unable to
make it, please inform the school office as soon as possible as this
will have an impact on group numbers.

Please note, you will not be able to take your child home from
Roker as they will have to come back to school first.

All volunteers will be with their own child, but will also be asked
to supervise other children.

The school holds a Parental Consent (EV4) Form for all visits. Please inform us of any changes

to details.

Please make payment via your ParentPay account no later than Thursday 24" June.




